
IF YOU ANSWERED YES TO THESE QUESTIONS, WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU.
THE YOUTH HUBS ARE DESIGNED FOR YOU TO REPRESENT YOUR CLUB AND GIVE YOU A


CHANCE TO PROVIDE A VOICE TO INFLUENCE CHANGE WITHIN YOUR LEAGUE AND

FOOTBALL IN DEVON



MEETINGS WILL TAKE PLACE 3 TIMES A SEASON, WITH THE FIRST ONE BEING HELD IN


JANUARY 2023. THE MEETINGS WILL BE HELD AT A CLUB WITHIN YOUR LEAGUE.



IF YOU WISH TO BE PART OF YOUR LEAGUE YOUTH HUB, PLEASE GET YOUR

PARENT/CARER TO CONTACT BOTH OF THESE EMAILS:



 CHILDWELFAREOFFICER@PIONEERYOUTHLEAGUE.CO.UK

SAFEGUARDING@DEVONFA.COM



INCLUDE YOUR FULL NAME, AGE, AND THE CLUB YOU PLAY FOR AND WE WILL GET BACK

TO YOU.

THE PIONEER YOUTH LEAGUE
YOUTH HUB

YOU COULD MAKE A REAL DIFFERENCE

ARE YOU AGED BETWEEN 14 & 18?
DO YOU PLAY FOR A CLUB IN THE PIONEER YOUTH LEAGUE?

DO YOU WANT TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE TO YOUTH

FOOTBALL IN YOUR LEAGUE AND DEVON?

mailto:childwelfareofficer@pioneeryouthleague.co.uk

